
From: Wade Baker
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: [BULK] No-Discharge Permit 51-00164 for C&H Hog Farms
Date: Sunday, February 26, 2017 9:11:29 PM

As a long-time resident of The Natural State I oppose any government issues permits pertaining to hog
farms or any other swine industry contained within any part of the precious Buffalo River watershed.

Sincerely,
Wade Aaron Baker
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